
Dear Student, 
 
Before your summer semester started, you were identified as eligible to receive the $600 
Summer Emergency Grant.  
 
However, our records indicate you have since withdrawn from a course(s) and are not currently 
eligible for the grant, which requires enrollment in a minimum of one 3 credit-hour course in a 
UCA summer term. 
 
Please note that funds are awarded on a first-come, first-serve basis and limited to the first 
4,000 qualifying students. If you register and become eligible for the funds at a later date, you 
will be sent an email at that time.  
 
As a reminder, please contact the Office of Student Accounts at (501) 450-5015 or 
studentaccounts@uca.edu with any questions regarding this program. 
 
Thank you, 
 


